
A Message from SRU Elementary 

 

 
October 4, 2018 

 

 

HAPPY HALLOWEEN!!! 

 
Students at SRU will soon begin their Halloween celebration.  This year, the 

festivities will look a little different than in years past.  Students in the fourth 

and fifth grade hallway, will participate in a rotation of activities in each grade 

level classroom.  The teachers in each grade level will prepare an activity 

connecting to their personal curriculum and to Halloween.  Students will then 

rotate by class to the different rooms.  Each activity will last between 10 to 15 

minutes.  Within their rotation, students will stop at a donut and drink station for 

a tasty holiday treat.   

 

The Fall Halloween Festival will begin around 1:00 pm on Wednesday, 

October 31.  Students are able to bring a costume to dress up, but they are not 

required to do so.  If they did bring a costume, students will spend 15 minutes 

getting dressed for the afternoon event.  Please make sure the costume is able to 

be put on by the child, and that the costume is school appropriate.  Because one of 

the stations is a donut and drink station, we are asking that each child in fourth 

and fifth grade contribute $2 to pay for the treats for the festival.  Please send 

the money in a labeled envelope to school by October 26, 2018.  If you have any 

additional questions, please contact your child’s teacher.  Thank you and HAPPY 

HALLOWEEN!!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

The Fourth and Fifth Grade Teachers of SRU 

 


